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Jan. 12, 2017     [emailed to sandra.pires@embport.org] 
 
 
Sandra Pires 
 
 
Dear Ms. Pires: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Jan. 5, 2017. 
 
You have requested the names and contacts of the schools where the Portuguese language is 
taught in Illinois, and all the information you consider appropriate. 
  
According to our student course assignment data, there is no school district in Illinois that teaches a 
Portuguese foreign language class. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Colette McCarty 
Assistant General Counsel 
 


